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Submission: As a resident of the City Of Sydney I have seen the city grow to become the great international city that it should 
be.  
 
The City Of Sydney invests in their assets as opposed to selling them off. It has invested heavily in a greener and more 
sustainable future - with the benefits to be enjoyed by future generations. It is a city that supports it's seniors with no rates.  
 
Neither the City Of Sydney nor the other councils proposed for merging are supportive of this merger. I have constantly asked 
both residents and business owners for their feedback and not one person has ever said they support this decision. Even 
independent surveys say - 80 per cent of residents and over 70 per cent of businesses want the City’s boundaries to stay the 
same.  
 
It is time to listen to the people that have placed politicians in their positions and withdraw this proposal. The City of Sydney 
is profitable and strong. It is time for this proposal to be withdrawn.  
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